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A Message To 
Capilano College Students 
With the continuing labour dispute at the College, you are no 

doubt concerned about what will happen to your term and your 
course credits. 

The Board and Management of the College would like to 
reassure you that when classes resume arrangements will be 
made so you can complete your term. If the labour dispute 
continues for any length of time such completion would require 
an extension of the fall term into January. 

In the meantime, during the dispute the College Management 
is making every effort to keep key student services open at the 
Lynnmour campus. Each weekday between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m., 
until further notice, the following areas are open for student use: 

• The main Library 
• The computer and typing labs in H building 
• The Registrar's Office 
• The Business Office for student loan help 
• The main switchboard (8 a.m. to 4 p.m.) 

Douglas K. Jardine 
President 
Capilano College 
November 7, 1986 
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